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MISSION STATEMENT 

 

Our mission is to joyfully proclaim, share and 

celebrate the love and mercy of Jesus Christ 

through Word, Sacraments, prayer and 

ministry. 

P������ S��	
���

�

Thursday, March 25 at 7:00 PM and 8:00 PM.  General 

Absolution or Rite III.  Must sign up.�
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Monday, March 29, 6:00 PM�

Tuesday, March 30, after morning Mass and 6:00 PM�

Wednesday, March 31, 6:00 PM�

M�r�� 26�

4:30 � 6:30 
M �

Saint Patrick Parish Office.........................715�381�5120�

1500 Vine Street�

Email...................................church@stpatrickofhudson.org�

Web Address............................www.stpatrickofhudson.org�

�

Saint Patrick School�

403 Saint Croix Street�

School..............................................715�386�3941, Opt. #1�

Dan Bell…………………....dbell@stpatrickeducenter.org�

�

Youth and Family Discipleship �

(9�12 Grade).715�381�5120, ext. 102�

H Dorian…..……………..hdorian@stpatrickofhudson.org�

�

(6�8 Grade) 715�381�5120, ext. 110�

Antoinette Kaiser………...akaiser@stpatrickofhudson.org�

�

(K�5 Grade)...715�386�3941, Opt. #2�

(Office) Sally Kunz ………skunz@stpatrickeducenter.org�

Emily Todd………………...etodd@stpatrickofhudson.org�

Katie Preston…………...kpreston@stpatrickofhudson.org�
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Saturday, March 20�

� 5:00 PM� � Nick Rosandick…………………..�

Eileen Rosandick�

�

Sunday, March 21�

Mass at 8:30 AM is live streamed.�

Watch on facebook or on our website.�

� 8:30 AM� � Michael E. Mueller………………�

Jon Schlitgen�

� 10:30 AM� For the People of the Parish�

�

Monday, March 22�

� 8:00 AM� Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion�

�

Tuesday, March 23�

� 8:00 AM� Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion�

�

Wednesday, March 24�

School Mass today is live streamed�

Watch on facebook or on our website.�

� 9:15 AM� In honor of Sheila Pelzel and �Family….�

Ann & Richard Moore�

�

Thursday, March 25 The Annunciation of the Lord�

� 8:00 AM� � Evelyn Schoenoff…………………�

Eugene Schoenoff�

� 7:00 PM� Communal Penance�

� 8:00 PM� Communal Penance �

�

Friday, March 26�

� 8:00 AM� In Honor of Eleanor Gotrik………..�

Parents�

� 7:00 PM� Stations of the Cross�

�

Saturday, March 27�

� 10:00 AM� Confessions�

� 5:00 PM� � Stanley Mrozinski………………..�

Jake & Gloria Frost�

�

Sunday, March 28 �

                               Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord�

Mass at 8:30 AM is live streamed.�

Watch on facebook or on our website.�

� 8:30 AM� In Honor of Brian Schmidtknecht...�

Schmidtknecht Family�

� 10:30 AM� For the People of the Parish�

March 27�28�

M��
� M
�
�
���

� 5:00 PM� Clare Weber / Sari Althoff�

� 8:30 AM� Latria�

� 10:30 AM� Latria�
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Monday, March 29, Tuesday, March 30 and Wednesday, 

March 31, confessions will be at 6:00 PM each night and 

Tuesday, March 30 following the 8:00 AM Mass.�
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Sunday, March 28 (Palm Sunday) articles must be in the 

by Friday, March 19th.�

�

Easter Sunday, April 4, articles must be in by Thursday, 

March 25.�

�

Articles can be sent to church@stpatrickofhudson.org�

Jesus answered them, “The hour has come for the Son of 

Man to be glorified.  Amen, amen, I say to you, unless a 

grain of wheat falls to the ground and dies, it remains just 

a grain of wheat; but if it dies, it produces much fruit.”�

Jn 12:23�24�

�

Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass ©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD.�
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It is indeed Greek!  During Lent and Advent, Catholics do 

not sing the “Gloria” at Mass, but we will sing the “Kyrie” 

during the Penitential Rite.  Kyrie Eleison is Greek for 

“Lord, Have Mercy”; Christe Eleison, also Greek, means 

“Christ, Have Mercy”.  In Rome, the Divine Liturgy was 

first celebrated in Greek.  As Christianity gained popularity, 

Mass was celebrated in Latin, but the familiar and venerated 

Greek prayer “Kyrie Eleison” was preserved, as were 

Hebrew phrases such as "Alleluia" and "Hosanna".�
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Adult Envelopes and Loose Offertory�����������������$11,874.00�

Maintenance Fund����������������������������������������������������$385.00�

Utilities���������������������������������������������������������������������$345.14�

Total��������������������������������������������������������������������$12,574.14�

�

WeShare����������������������������������������������������������������$5,577.50�

�
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With the ongoing pandemic our Bishop and bishops 

throughout the United States have granted their priests 

permission to use what is typically called Rite III or 

General Absolution for the Sacrament of Reconciliation, 

just as they did during Advent.  This is so that more people 

can receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation, knowing how 

important the forgiveness of sin is in our spiritual lives.  We 

will offer the celebration of the Sacrament of Reconciliation 

using Rite III on Thursday, March 25, at 7:00 PM and 

again at 8:00 PM.  We will livestream the 7:00 PM 

service, but absolution may only be given in person.  

While the livestream is not sacramental, it will give those at 

home the opportunity to reflect upon the themes of 

repentance and forgiveness more thoroughly.  �

�

When celebrating Rite III or General Absolution, it is 

important to remember the permission to utilize this Rite is 

temporary, only during the course of the pandemic.  

Individual confession of sins and individual absolution is 

still the normal form of the Sacrament.  Any mortal sins 

forgiven while participating in Rite III of the Sacrament 

must be confessed and absolved at the next possible 

opportunity to celebrate Rite I or the ordinary form of the 

Sacrament. �

�

During Holy Week we have scheduled additional times for 

individual celebration of the Sacrament of Reconciliation.  

The Sacrament will be available Monday, Tuesday, and 

Wednesday evenings at 6:00 PM (March 29, 30, and 31), 

and after the 8:00 AM Mass on Tuesday, March 30. �

�

On another note, we are seeing the liturgies for the 

Triduum, Holy Thursday, Good Friday, and Easter Vigil 

filling up, as well as the Masses on Easter Sunday.  We 

have expanded the number of people we believe we can 

safely accommodate to 250.  Two weeks ago, we had 253 

people at Mass and there were enough seats for everyone.  

If you plan to attend any of the liturgies in person, make 

sure to sign up.  If you need help signing up, call the parish 

office and we will get you registered.  Remember that for 

Easter Sunday the Mass schedule is 7:00 AM, 9:00 AM, 

and 11:00 AM.  The liturgies for Holy Thursday, Good 

Friday afternoon, Easter Vigil and 9:00 AM Easter 

Sunday will also be live streamed. �

�

Next weekend is Palm Sunday and palms will be distributed 

this year.  Palms will be available as you enter the 

church, and will have already have been blessed.  We 

will not gather in the gathering area for the blessing of 

palms this year.  Do not bring your old palms to church 

at this time.  The preferred method for destroying them is 

to carefully burn them and the ashes can be disposed of in 

your garden or returned to the earth in some other location.  

Otherwise save your palms and we will collect them next 

year.  Palms will also be available for those who receive 

Communion outside of Mass and in the church gathering 

area until Wednesday of Holy Week or until we run out. �

�

With the celebration of the Triduum, you will notice our 

musicians again leading the Psalm response from the ambo.  

We believe the ambo is located a safe distance from the 

congregation. With the celebration of Easter, we are 

planning to once again invite the congregation to sing the 

opening and closing songs.  We will have our musicians 

sing the Communion song so we are not tempted to sing as 

we are walking around the church.  As we approach the 

summer, things like Extreme Faith Camp, our high school 

mission trip, and Totus Tuus are all being planned.  It will 

be exciting to have all these things return, but we also want 

to continue to be vigilant and promote good health practices 

and safety.  Some safety features will need to continue to be 

kept in place.  Most importantly you will have the option to 

attend the liturgies of the Triduum and Easter in person this 

year.  We have also learned the skill of live streaming so we 

can make the liturgies available to even more people. �
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We are looking for sacristans to serve 

at the 5:00 PM Mass on Saturday and 

10:30 AM Mass on Sunday.  If you are 

interested in being trained to set up for 

Mass at either of these times, please 

contact Terry Bogenhagen at 715�381�5120 x104 or 

tbogenhagen@stpatrickofhudson.org�
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Adoration will be closed during Holy Week, 

March 29 � April 2.  Adoration will resume on 

Monday, April 4.�
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Honor or memorialize a loved one with a 

donation to help decorate the sanctuary for 

Easter today.  Easter decoration envelopes can be 

found in your envelope packet.  Please print 

clearly.�
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Women’s Bible Study�

Large Group Event�

�

Walking With Purpose is a women’s 

Catholic Bible study.  Its mission is to 

help every Catholic woman and girl in 

America encounter Jesus Christ through these studies.�

�

Women of the parish are invited to join a new study starting 

March 22/23 called Beholding His Glory.�

�

This nine�lesson study shows us how all Scripture points us to 

our Redeemer, Jesus Christ.  We’ll learn to recognize and 

appreciate God’s plan for our own lives, His awe�inspiring 

majesty, and His desire for personal intimacy with each one 

of us.�

�� Learn how our Savior was first revealed in Genesis and 

how He is the answer to the issues of shame and fear.�

�� Understand important parallels between the lives of 

Moses and Jesus, and how both led their people to 

freedom.�

�� Accompany Joseph of the Old Testament on his life 

journey.  The God who proved faithful to Joseph will not 

disappoint us!�

�

During the first meeting, we will watch a video and break into 

small groups for discussion and prayer.  If you want to join 

the full study, there will be a weekly small group meeting to 

discuss the readings from scripture outlined in a lesson plan.�

�

No experience necessary, just come as you are to see what 

Walking with Purpose is all about. For more information, 

contact Susan Gotrik at susan.gotrik@gmail.com.�

�

Beholding His Glory: Creation � I Make All Things New�

Do you long to increase your focus on God and decrease self�

centeredness?  Do you want a fresh glimpse of God’s 

greatness to boost your faith?  Have you wanted to understand 

the Old Testament better, but wondered if it has any relevance 

to your life?  If so, please join the women of Walking with 

Purpose as we kick off a new season by viewing the first 

video in the Beholding His Glory series. Discussion, 

connection and spiritual transformation are sure to follow!�

�

Monday, March 22�

9:00 �10:30 AM (childcare provided in the Bride's Room 

behind the Cry Room)�

OR�

7:00 �8:30 PM�

both meetings located in the Music Room (downstairs at Saint 

Patrick Church)�

OR�

Tuesday, March 23�

7:00 �8:30 PM�

located at a local parishioners home�

please contact Jessica Rother at jessica.l.rother@gmail.com 

for address�

�

Virtual options for Beholding His Glory will become 

available later this spring.�

Current WWP Bible study virtual options include:�

Opening Your Heart � Zoom on Mondays at 7:00 PM � 

contact Sarah Raithel at sarah.raithel@gmail.com�

March 22: What Challenges Will I Face in My Efforts to 

Follow Jesus More Closely?�

Discovering Our Dignity � Zoom on Mondays at 7:00 PM � 

contact Sally Hilsgen at sally_kaiser@hotmail.com�

March 22: Mary of Bethany�
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“Whoever has ears ought to hear”.  

Matthew 11:15�

�

We are looking for volunteers, high 

school age and older, to set up/test 

microphones for choirs, cantors 

and clergy, and run the soundboard 

during Mass.  Training provided.�

�

If you are interested in serving as an Audio Tech Minister, 

please contact Ben Althoff at ben.althoff@icloud.com�
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6:00 PM �

Tuesday, April 27 & Thursday April 29�

�

You are invited to participate if you have 

never been trained in our parish for this 

ministry.  You need attend only one 

session.  Training will last approximately 

40 minutes.  Masks required.  For more 

info contact Terry Bogenhagen 381�5120 

x 104 or tbogenhagen@stpatrickofhudson.org�
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We would like to help Grace Place this month 

by delivering to them some of the items that 

are most needed for the homeless shelter in New Richmond.  

They are greatly in need of bed pillows.  Other items they 

can use are boxes of Kleenex, paper towels, bleach and large 

garbage bags.  Please drop your donations off in the boxes 

provided near the entryway at Church by the end of March. 

Thank you in advance for your help.�

Monday, May 3, 2021 from 

1:00�7:00 PM Saint Patrick's 

will host a Red Cross Blood 

Drive.�

�

If interested in donating blood 

please go to 

www.redcrossblood.org and 

find Saint Patrick drive or call 

Becky at 715�441�6541 to schedule your appointment.�

�

We are also in need of some volunteers to help out with the 

drive.  If you are available that day and able and willing to 

help please call Becky at 715�441�6541.�

Thanks for the continued support of this great cause.�
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Sunday, March 21�

8:30 AM  RCIA (Zoom)�

12:00 PM  Receive Holy Communion under the awning�

Monday, March 22�

9:00 AM  Bakery and Produce Give Away�

9:00 AM  Walking with Purpose�

6:30 PM  Boy Scouts #148 (Small Groups)�

7:00 PM  Walking with Purpose�

7:00 PM  Seminarian Committee�

7:00 PM  Blaze (Youth)�

Tuesday, March 23�

9:00 AM  Faith In Action (Study Group)�

9:30 AM  School Backpacks�

11:30 AM  Meals On Wheels Packing�

1:00 PM  Receive Communion outside�

7:00 PM  Parish Council Meeting�

7:00 PM  Minnesconsin�

�    info akaiser@stpatrickofhudson.org�

Wednesday, March 24�

12:45 PM  Music Rehearsal�

Church reserved for Youth and Family Discipleship�

Thursday, March 25�

6:30 AM  Toastmasters Meeting (Virtual)�

9:00 AM  Staff Meeting�

1:00 PM  CCW Charity Quilters�

6:00 PM  CORE Team Training�

7:00 PM  Communal Reconciliation Service�

7:15 PM  Young Adult Lenten Bible Study�

8:00 PM  Communal Reconciliation Service�

Friday, March 26�

5:45 AM  That Man is You�

4:30 PM � 6:30 PM  KC Fish Fry Night�

7:00 PM  Stations of the Cross�

Saturday, March 27�

8:00 AM  Dust Busters�

10:00 AM  Confessions (Chapel)�

Sunday, March 28 Palm Sunday�

8:30 AM  RCIA (Zoom)�

12:00 PM  Receive Communion outside�

7:00 PM  Upper Room�
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Please pray for Jack Alberg, Sheryl Alder, Derek Alderton, 

Ann Austreng, Marvin Bates, Marguerite Batson, Don 

Boumeester, Jeanne Boumeester, Jerry Bridges, Dick Evert�

Brown, Jerry Conley, Yvonne Dabruzzi, Jadwiga 

Danilowska, John Fassbinder, Craig Field, Randy Forsman, 

Meg Fronczak, Lois Goossens, Lora Gray, Donna 

Gunderson, Karen Hadzima, Elaine Handy, Thomas 

Hueffmeier, Art & Lori Juchno, Joe Kinney, Sr. Margaret 

Lamberty, Jeanette Lubick, Barbara Lubick, Julie Morgan, 

Kathi Morrissette, Spence Porter, Linda Sanders, Jacob 

Schaller, Ann Schachtner, Sister Deb Schwab, Sally Skaare, 

Jim Stach, Frank Stenzel, Micki Thompson, Gary Walton 

and Betty Zwisler.�

�

To be added or removed, please contact Ellen O’Brien at 

715�381�5120, x 101 or email at 

church@stpatrickofhudson.org�
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Captain Michael Sarno and Captain Hallie Sarno, 

United States Air Force, son and daughter�in�law of Nancy 

and Greg Sarno.�

Dakoda VanCleve full�time Air National Guard, grandson 

of Miles and LaNette Smith.�

Brandon Tonnar and Kody Owen both serving in the Air 

Force, grandsons of Joan and Everett Tonnar.�

Lt Col Nicholas Jaszczak, Army, son of Joni and Andy 

Jaszczak.�

Petty Officer 3rd Class Coyan Scott, Navy, grandson of 

Mary Kay and Terry Magle.�

Matthew Bogenhagen, Airforce, son of David and Terry 

Bogenhagen.�

2nd Lt Christopher Chambers, United States Air Force, 

son of Fred and Toni Chambers, grandson of Diane Reder.�

April Osendorf, Navy, niece of Dale and Anne Kalsow �

Joshua Burns, US Navy, and Adrian Reardon, US Air 

Force, grandson and granddaughter of Richard and Joyce 

Law.�

Chad Huebsch, Marines, son of Rick and Lynn Huebsch.�

MacKenzie Uecker, 1

st 

Lt in the Air Force, daughter of 

Chris and Kari Schardin �

Cristo Schmitz, United States Marine Corps, grandson of 

Bernie Schmitz.�

Molly Curley, United States Marine Corps granddaughter 

of Mike and Theresa Hildebrandt. �

1st Lt Henry Mulbah, Army National Guard, cousin of 

Susan Gotrik.�

�

If you would like to have a member of your family on this 

prayer list, please either email or call Debbie Johnson at 

paavoman55@gmail.com or 612�817�7910.�
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“To celebrate the Gospel of life means to celebrate the 

God of life, the God who gives life… In every child 

which is born and in every person who lives or dies we 

see the image of God’s glory.  We celebrate this glory in 

every human being, a sign of the living God, an icon of 

Jesus Christ” (The Gospel of Life 84). �


